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Stay Healthy this Season! 

 

 
Dear Parent,  

With the recent weather changes, we have observed an increase in the number of students falling ill with 
Flu, Fever, Cough and Chicken Pox. It is important for us to take care of our health during these times. We 
urge you to take preventive measures like washing your hands frequently, maintaining good hygiene and 
eating a balanced diet. 

We care deeply about the safety and well-being of our students and staff. We would like to remind you that 
sending children to school when they are sick will result in the spread of illness among students and staff. 
This can put everyone at risk and make it difficult for us to maintain a safe learning environment. If your child 
has fever, rashes, or blisters, please keep them home from school and contact the doctor for further 
instructions.  

Department of Preventive medicine recommends that your child must receive two doses of varicella vaccine. 
We highly recommend completing the vaccine schedule as soon as possible. 

Kindly cooperate with us to ensure a healthy school community. 
 

Warm regards, 

Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر  
Principal                                                  مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 

 

 

 


